
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JULY 5, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I HOPE YOU HAD A WONDERFUL 4TH OF JULY CELEBRATION. IT’S BACK TO WORK FOR 

MOST OF YOU TODAY AND I THOUGHT I WOULD SHARE SOME LISTENER LETTERS WITH 

YOU. 

[MARGARET]  I listen to your radio station daily when in Wallace MI and then we stream it in 

Glendale, Arizona until we leave for Wallace. 

I love many of the programs and much of the music. My favorites are Focal Point, Truth for Life 

and Janet Parshall. I grew up in Chicago so the programs from Moody radio you use bring 

memories of my childhood. 

I enjoy each of the announcers as they personalize the songs, scriptures and even the weather. 

Bless your radio ministry and each of your lives. 

[MICHAEL – WAUSAU – COMMENTS BOX OF ONLINE GIVING FORM] My wife & I DO thank 

God for you.   The pandemic only brings into sharper relief the simple things, the true things: you 

ARE praising our Savior/ All the day long.  Thanks be to God, for His indescribable gift!    

AND I’LL WRAP UP THE LETTERS TODAY WITH THIS ONE: 

[ANDREA – EMAIL]  Hello all at WRVM. I had intended to write in sooner than last minute like 

this to thank the radio station employees for all that you do! I have been blessed thousands of 

times throughout my life by WRVM. The audio dramas, music, and preaching and teaching 

programs have all been a central part of my life since I was a child. I really appreciate that 

everything WRVM does is focused on God and bringing him glory. Some stations seem to get 

caught up in being trendy or relatable, but that is not what it should be about and it gets old after 

a while.  

A favorite program while growing up was Unshackled, which I still enjoy but to not tune into as 

often. I also appreciate the teaching from Alistair Begg and the wide range of music selections 

that I hear from day to day. 

Thank you for all that each one of you do and for staying faithful to God’s word as you minister to 

so many through this station. 

YOUR LETTERS ARE AN ENCOURAGEMENT. WE LOVE HEARING FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


